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Alert Number: GI27_20 23 October 2020

Subject: Update to Ausgrid’s Accredited 3rd Party RTO Training Provider List 
 

Dear ASP/2, 

 

As an Authorised ASP/2 working on Ausgrid’s network, you are required to complete annual Electrical Safety Rules (ESR) 
Refresher training as part of your mandatory competencies for ongoing authorisation. 

In line with the release of Ausgrid’s latest edition of the Electrical Safety Rules, ESR2020/0, Ausgrid and our accredited 3rd 
party Registered Training Organisations (RTO)s have been updating our ESR Refresher training packages to reflect the 
new ESR. 

During this update process, Ausgrid has received notice that IAC Safety Services P/L have made the decision to discontinue 
the delivery of Ausgrid recognised ESR Refresher training. 

 

As of 1 October 2020, IAC Safety Services P/L is no longer recognised by Ausgrid as an accredited provider of 
ESR Refresher training. 

 

ESR refresher training provided to ASP/2s by IAC Safety Services P/L prior to 1 October 2020 will continue to be recognised 
by Ausgrid until the training reaches its expiry date. At that time, you will be required to refresh your ESR training with either 
Ausgrid, or one of the listed RTOs that hold accreditation with Ausgrid to deliver ASP/2 ESR Refresher training. 

The list of 3rd Party RTOs that are accredited to provide Ausgrid recognised ESR refresher training can be found on our 
website; https://www.ausgrid.com.au/ASPs-and-Contractors/Training/What-training-do-I-need  

Please note: All initial ESR training must be delivered by Ausgrid. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Ausgrid Authorisations team at 
ASPAuthorisations@ausgrid.com.au  
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